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LEICESTER

LE1 4SG

BRITISH PARACHUTE ASSOCIATION

SAFETY HOF I CE

It has been brought to our attention that the Pad on a number of
TSE pull outs has been breaking away from the ‘O’ Grommet.
Equipment using this type of deployment system should not be used
until the tape from the Pad has been inspected particularly

around the ‘0O’ Grommet.

For further information contact the BPA (0533 59778/59635) or
Thomas Sports Equipment (0262 678299).

John H. Hitchen
Joint National Coach & Safety

Officer

3rd April 1986



